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Question No. 118 

Senator Humphries asked the following question at the hearing on 18 October 2010: 

Please provide the operational cost for the proposed visit by the President of the United States. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

As the President of the United States proposed visit was cancelled, no operational costs were 
incurred by the Attorney-General’s Department.  

 


